
 

Telethon Kids Institute consent form 2018 

 Photograph/Video Consent 
 
The Telethon Kids Institute (“the Institute”) uses photographs and video footage to promote 
its research projects.  Thank you for helping. 
 
Images may be used:  

• by the Institute for publications such as Annual Reports, newsletters, fundraising 
campaigns, brochures, websites, videos, flyers and social media such as Facebook.  

• by the Institute’s philanthropy, supply and research partners for the purpose of 
promoting Telethon Kids research and the partnership. 

• by the media for the purposes of promoting the Institute and its research.  
 
If you give your permission, please complete the form and return it to the representative 
from the Institute. 
 
I,____________________________________________, hereby give permission for myself 
and or my child/children to be photographed, filmed and/or interviewed by the Institute 
and/or media for the promotion of the Telethon Kids Institute. I am aware that the Institute 
cannot guarantee how media outlets use the material that is provided to them in good faith. 
 

Photo/video description  

Names of child/children (if applicable) DOB of child/children 

Relationship to child/children (if applicable) 
Parent  Guardian  Grandparent 
Other ___________________________ 

Address Postcode 

Telephone Email 

Signed Date 

 
TELETHON KIDS COMMUNICATIONS USE: 

Child’s name Age Physical description  

   

   

   

 
Copy of publication/photo sent    YES / NO    Date sent ______________ by ________ 
 


